
 

 

Project Name: 
Highway 169 and Bridge Street Waterline Improvement 

Department: 
Public Works - Utilities 

Type of Project:  
Improvement 

Contact: 
Bob Lemley 

Total Project Cost: 
$35,000 

 

Description:                                                                                                   

This project will install an 8-inch water line from Bridge Street to 169 Highway. The water line is 
already stubbed out with a valve, this was done when we replaced the water line on Bridge Street. 
The stubbed-out valve will provide an easier installation process for the 8-inch water line. 

 

Justification: 

Currently, the water line is only fed from 169 Hwy, and it is only a 4-inch line buried 10 feet deep. 
Casey’s Convenience Store and Strip Malls are connected to this water line. By running this 
additional water line from Bridge Street to 169 Hwy this area will be fed from two directions. This 
will also improve fire protection to this area.  

 

Planned Expenditures  

Phase FY 2022 
Construction $35,000 

  

 

Funding Sources 

Fund FY 2022 

CWWS $35,000 
  

Progress of this Project (Current Phase)  
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